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Robby Mossman

From: Peter Craymer <pcraymer@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 7, 2019 7:06 PM
To: slaughlin@sfm.ga.gov
Cc: robby@robbymossman.com
Subject: Re: Boiler Inspection Report

Steve, 
 
That is great news! Thanks for checking on that and letting us know how to proceed. We will keep you informed of our 
schedule for next year for run days and when we get ready to setup annual inspections. Thanks again! 

Thanks, 
 
Peter 
 
Peter Craymer 
 
 
 
 
 

On Nov 7, 2019, at 3:22 PM, slaughlin@sfm.ga.gov wrote: 

Peter and Robby, 
 
I hope you guys had a good time last Saturday but I just couldn't make it.  It was a pleasure to meet all of 
you. 
 
 
 
Regarding the meets you and your group would like to have with other hobbyists from out of 
state.  Butch and I agree that as long as the event is private and the public is not involved there is no 
reason we would need to get involved and insist those visiting units get a state inspection. 
 
That being said, and I think we talked about this, if I were you I would still insist each boiler be pressure 
tested and documented before running them. 
 
 
 
See you guys next year! 
 
 
 
Steve Laughlin 
 
Office of The Commissioner of Insurance and Safety Fire 
 
State Fire Marshal 
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slaughlin@sfm.ga.gov<mailto:slaughlin@sfm.ga.gov> 
 
(404)-520-3116 
 
________________________________ 
From: Peter Craymer [pcraymer@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2019 1:54 PM 
To: Steven Laughlin; robby@robbymossman.com 
Subject: Re: Boiler Inspection Report 
 
Steve, 
 
Thanks for your help and diving right in there with us last Saturday. Also thanks for making sure the 
document got sent and all the paperwork got filed and invoices sent out. I am not sure about all the 
other guys, but I got my invoice earlier this week already! I/we look forward to working with you in the 
coming years and hope that we can continue the discussions we started about how to be able to 
accommodate other live steam visitors to our railroad. 
 
You said that you live pretty close and if you have a few minutes to come out Saturday, you are welcome 
to swing by for a few minutes and see how the operation comes together for a public run day. We get 
there pretty early to start getting ready, but lunch is usually around 11:30am-ish (no earlier for sure) and 
we start pulling trains promptly at 1pm and run until 4:30pm. We will have a couple of the steamers you 
inspected as well as a "diesel" or two running that day. If you aren't able or interested, that fine too, I 
just wanted to extend an invitation to you. 
 
Thanks again for your help. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Peter Craymer 
pcraymer@yahoo.com 
(404) 427-8636 
 
 
On Saturday, October 26, 2019, 12:18:38 PM EDT, <slaughlin@sfm.ga.gov> wrote: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Steve Laughlin 
 
Office of The Commissioner of Insurance and Safety Fire 
 
State Fire Marshal 
 
slaughlin@sfm.ga.gov<mailto:slaughlin@sfm.ga.gov><mailto:slaughlin@sfm.ga.gov<mailto:slaughlin@sf
m.ga.gov>> 
 
(404)-520-3116 


